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--------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Goldstein <goldstein@sisna.com>

Date: Sun, Jun 1, 2014 at 9:38 AM

Subject: $4.24 monthly fee from homeowners who have made personal investment in rooftop solar power
To: "rlwilson@utah.gov" <rwilson@@utah.gov>

To Whom It May Congern,

| would appreciate you forwarding this email, to the appropriate entity within your organization, as input to the
rulemaking/hearing on the matter in the subject line of this email. {I apologize for sending this to yourself but have
been unable to identify from the PSC's website where to provide input on this matter).

| am very much opposed to any fee on residential customers installing rooftop solar power. The articles in the media
by Rocky Mountain power "justifying” stch a fee seem not in the public interest and instead their arguments support
increased profits for Rocky Mountain.

| would ask the Commission instead to undertake a study and implementation of increased subsidies for residentially
and commercially installed solar as a way to reduce the need for more poliuting power generating plants and solar
installations by Rocky Mountain. This seems to be the way many other states and other countiies help consumers
pay for electrical senices generating a pollution cost. Given the pollution problem in the Salt Lake Valley we need to
ancourage more rather than less residential solar power generation. The public’s interest is not to increase Rocky
Mountain's profitability but rather {o decrease the power costs to consumers and industry.

Thank you

Marvin Goldstein,

4834 Naniloa Drive

Salt Lake City, Utah 84117
801 673 2831

Sent from my iPad
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